You're Invited to a Welcome Party!

Dear Neighbors,

We are thrilled to invite you to a welcome party in honor of our new neighbors!
Date: Saturday, April 15th, 2023

Time: 3:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Location: 123 Main Street (Our backyard)

Come meet the new residents, enjoy some delicious food, and connect with fellow neighbors.
Feel free to bring your favorite dish or drink to share!

Please RSVP by April 10th so we can plan accordingly.
We look forward to seeing you!

Best,
The Smith Family



